
                                         News from the SDSDC 

 

   Due to the Corona Virus the SDSDC is still closed .   Here are a few photos of  

   our St. Patricks Day celebration in 2019. 
 

  

 

A big thank you to all of our loyal members and you all take care of yourselves and we 

will get through this together.    

     Bob Avila 

      Newsletter Editor 


